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LLOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING
ROTTERDAM,

5th August, 1947,
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In reply to your letter of the 31st ultimo
regarding the "MARINIER" I beg to state that a definite
decision has not been taken yet by the Authorities with
regard to the trading limits of the vessel etec.

Dear sir,

A provisional certificate has becn issued by
them for service between this country and Gothenburg
and the Amsterdam Zurveyors have reported that the
provisional freeboards (Z - 183, F.Wl. - 176 and W - 190cm)
wepe verified by them on the 20th June last.

(Sgd.) C. LODDER

The Secretary,
LONDON,
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